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TITLE 11 CONSUMER PROTECTION DIVISION OF
THE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

LSA Document #02-18
June 5, 2002

Chairman

Administrative Rules Oversight Committee
c/o George Angelone

Legislative Services Agency

RE: LSA Doc. #02-18; LSA Doc. #02-19
11 IAC 2 (Consumer Protection Division of the Office of the Attorney General)
Notice of Delay in Adoption of Rule under IC 24-4.7-3-7

Dear Mr. Chairman:

The Consumer Protection Division of the Office of Attorney General has adopted rules implementing IC 24-4.7
concerning the telephone solicitation of consumers. The rulemaking process was initiated within sixty (60) days after
the July 1, 2001 effective date of the statute.

Pursuant to IC 4-22-2-19(c) we are notifying Administrative Rules Oversight Committee that the Division has instituted
further rulemaking (LSA #02-18 and LSA #02-19) more than sixty (60) days after the effective date of the statute.

The Division has subsequently determined that it is necessary to add a rule covering changes in area codes and prefixes
mandated by the Indiana Utilities Regulatory Commission (“IURC”) (LSA #02-19). The need for this rule was in
response to the decision of the IURC to split the area codes in northern Indiana and was not apparent at the time of the
initial rulemaking.

Furthermore, based on comments received during the initial rulemaking, the Division finds it appropriate to add a rule
relating to verification of registration, and to add another rule relating to the removal of certain telephone numbers from
the telephone privacy list (LSA #02-18).

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 317/234-2219.

Very truly yours,

Brent Embrey, Director
Telephone Privacy Unit



